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“I am the resurrection and the life” John 11:25

Wednesday 31 March 2021

Dear Families

I hope this letter finds you well and safe.

At the beginning of this year I informed Governors of my decision to retire from my post as
Headteacher of St Martin’s with effect from 31 August 2021. Whilst it has been a difficult decision, I
believe it is the right time for me to enjoy my retirement after 6 years as Headteacher.  I began
teaching in 1985, yes, 36 years ago and I consider myself very fortunate and privileged to end my
career at St Martin’s.

I will write to you again at another time, but I wanted you to hear this news from me as governors
have now advertised the post nationally. You will also receive a letter from the Chair of Governors
informing you of my retirement and explaining the next stages in the process of appointing my
successor. For now, I want you to know that I will continue to lead the school and serve you in the
same way I have been for the past 6 years.

Yours sincerely

Beverley Stanislaus
Headteacher


